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Welcome back everyone! 

We started our new topic 
How does your garden 
grow? with a spring hunt. 
Even though we’re a little 
early we managed to find 
some signs of spring like 
snowdrops, hazel catkins 
and a few shoots in our 
garden. In our writing we 
having been talking about 
the changes we will see in 
spring compared to winter.  

In maths we have been 
practising our estimation 
skills. We know that it 
means having a ‘good 
guess’ and that our 
estimation can be a little 
bit more or a little bit less 
than the exact amount. 

Phonics  

We have been doing our phonics assessments this week. 
Miss Davies is checking to see which sounds and tricky 
words we know and which ones we need more practise 

with. Watch this space…some new phonics activities 
may be coming home over the next week or two. 

House Points 

Well done everyone!  

Matthew – Ruby 

Mark – Mia 

Luke – Freddi 

John - Taylor 

Sing Fest  

Yesterday, a lady from Sing Fest came to 
visit us and taught us some special songs. We 

are going to be performing those songs 
alongside other Reception classes in the Town 
Hall on Tuesday 20th March. We are very 

excited! A letter with more information about 
this will be sent home soon. 

Good Work 

We are super proud of James this week. He 
did some fantastic independent writing. Well 

done! 

Show and Tell 

Our show and tell this week consisted of a 
gymnastics achievement, a lovely drawing, a 
mysterious fairy door, a Pikachu birthday 
present, a special diamond ring and an 
interesting information book about horses. It 
was lovely hearing about each of them!   


